STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY anvo MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION

AZTEC DISTRICT OFFICE

1000 RIO BRAZOS ROAD
TO’éEVYElﬁ\IrgRAYA AZTEC, NEW MEXICO B7410
(505) 334-6178

April 12, 1984

Mr. Perry W. Péarce

0il Conservation Division
P.0O. Box 2088

Santa Fe NM 87501

Re: Forced Plugging Case
Dear Perry,

Please docket a case calling Manvar Mining, Inc., and all
other interested parties to appear and show cause why the-
Manvar #1, located 330 feet from the North line and 330 feet
from the East line of section 20, township 14 North, range 7
West, McKinley County, should not be plugged and abandoned in
accordance with a Division approved plugging program.

Yours, truly,
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Charles Gholson
Deputy Oil and Gas Inspector
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